Parents/Visitors

We are aware that parents/visitors will want to come along to take photos of
the arrivals but please can you ensure that they aim to arrive at the correct
time (not too early) and that they leave promptly after the photos have been
taken to allow time for the next school to arrive. Please also remind them to
observe social distancing guidelines.

For arrivals the main gate entrance is for guest amivals only, and
parents/visitors wishing to take photos of arrivals should access the site via the
back entrance to avoid clogging the arrival vehicles.

Parking on site is limited so please ensure that they only park in allocated
spaces and do not block the arrivals line up. If the onsite car park is full then
overflow car parking is also available on Gosden Common.

Please see map below for further details regarding drop off arrangements.




